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Bepartment of Education

REGION X — NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF EL SALVADOR CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

_ 17 August 2021
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. ZI0 8. 2021

REGISTRATION AND SUBMISSION OF REPORTS FOR THE BACK TO
SCHOOL: LET A MILLION FLOWERS BLOOM PROJECT

To: All Public Elementary School Heads
All Public Secondary School Heads
All Supreme Pupil Government (SPG) Teacher-Advisers
All Supreme Student Government (SSG) Teacher-Advisers
All Youth Environment in School-Organization (YES-O)

Coordinators

All Others Concerned
This Division

1. Pursuant to OUA Memorandum 00-0521-0171 Re: Back to School: Let
a Million Flowers Bloom Project and OUA Memorandum 00-0821-0111
Re: Registration and Submission of Reports on the said project, this
Office hereby informs all schools to register and submit report related
to the project.

2. The aim of this project is to uplift the spirit of the learners, parents,
and teachers, as well as to show gratitude and appreciation to
teachers for all the hard work they have showed amidst the COVID-19
pandemic to continue the delivery of quality education to the learners.
This project encourages all schools to plant flowers and let them
bloom during the opening of classes on September 13, 2021.

3. Further, all schools through the SPG/SSG Teacher-Adviser and YES-
O Coordinators are requested to:

e Register their school through the link
www.blssyfd.weebly .com /registration.

e Document the whole duration of the project and submit the
narrative report with pictures to
www.blssyfd.weeblv.com/forms (BLSS-YFD) and
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https://forms.gle/jo8dms8jR1x0EoLC7 (Division YFD) on or
before September 12, 2021.

e Post the before, during, and after activities documentation
photos to the official school Facebook page or group using
hashtags #DepEdProjectMillionFlowers #depedkabataan2021
and tag DepEd Tayo — Youth Formation
(www.facebook.com/DepEdTavoYouthFormation) and
DepEd Tayo-Youth Formation-Division of El Salvador City
(www.facebook.com /YFDELSA) Official Facebook page.

4. Moreover, photos should also be posted on the “BLSS-YFD-School in a
Garden” Channel of the “OUA School Photos” Microsoft Team.

5. This Office shall adhere to the Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) in
observing all policies and guidelines. Hence, all actions shall be based
solely on guidelines set with no discrimination on the account of age,
gender identity, sexual orientation, civil status, disability, religion,
ethnicity, or political affiliation.

6. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is enjoined.
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OLGA C. ALONSABE, Ph.D., CESE
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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As stated

Reference:
QUA Memo 00-0521-0171
OUa Memo 00-0821-0111

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
under the following subject:

SGOD/SHS/jee ENVIRONMENT/ECOLOGY
PROJECT -
MILLION FLOWERS

Address: Zone 3, Poblacion, El Salvador City | Website: www.depedelsalvadorcity.net
Tel. No. (088) 555-0475 | Email: elsalvador.city@deped.gov.ph




